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2nd May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Cycling Proficiency – some of our Year 5 children did their cycling proficiency training today.  They all did 
really well.  Huge thanks to Spokes Bespoke Cycling Instruction. 
 
Cricket Festival – the Year 5’s went along to Kidmore End Cricket Club on Tuesday and took part in 
another fantastic festival with some other local schools.  We are very grateful to Celia Hall, who came 
back to us for the morning to accompany them! 
 
Reception Teacher – we are very pleased to inform  you that we have recruited an excellent new teacher 
for our Early Years class.  Kia Lawrence will be joining us as our new full-time Reception teacher in 
September. 
 
VE Day – Thursday 8th May - children may come to school wearing red, white and blue if they wish, to 
celebrate this 80th anniversary. 
 
Bag2School – the next bag to school has been booked for 16th May so please save any items of clothing, 
bedding, curtains etc for this fund raiser. 
 
 
 
Dates of note for your diary: 
Wednesday 7th May at 7pm – Year 5 Catch Up 
Friday 16th May – Bag2School 
Monday 19th May – School Photographer – Class Group photos and year 6 leavers 
Friday 20th June – 5pm Sports Evening  
Saturday 28th June – CampOut 25! 
Monday 14th July - Summer Production at The Kenton Theatre  
Thursday 17th July – 2.30pm Leavers Church Service 
Friday 18th July – 11am – Leavers Assembly on the Common 
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Peppard CE Primary School 
Church Lane, Rotherfield Peppard 

Henley-on-Thames 

Oxon RG9 5JU 

Tel: 01491 628354 

Email: office@peppardprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Nick Steele  

Voluntary contributions – support our school! 
Did you know you can now help support the school by making voluntary one-off or monthly donations. If you would be interested in helping in this 
way – we would be very grateful for any support you feel able to provide. Even a small contribution would make a big impact. 
Your donations go towards improving the experience and education of all the children and throughout the year FOPS work alongside the school 
to fund learning subscriptions and school trips as well as additional class and school resources.  
Donations can be made online, directly from your bank account to the Friends of Peppard Primary School Account, the details of which are set out 
below. When making online payments please use your surname as a reference. 
 
Remember to ask us for a Gift Aid form too so we can claim this on your behalf! 
 
 

 
 
 

Account name : Friends of Peppard School 
Sort Code : 60-17-21 

Account number : 99468255 


